P. 0. Box 1809
Burango, Coleorade 81301

July 17, 1975

Gulf 0il Corporation
Box 670
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentleman:

You are the operator of the No. 4 Stevie Joe well located in the SWiSEY
sec. 6, T. 23 N., R. 3 ¥W., Rie Arriba County, New Mexico, on Federal
oll and gas laase Santa Pe 080365-A. By Sundry Netice dated June 26,
1975, you advised that the well was uneconomical to producs and that
the well i3 shut-in pending further study.

Your temporary absndommant of this well is hereby approved for a period
not to excsed ome year. After your study of the well is completed, this

office should be notified of your plans for workover or plugging
operations,

Sincerely yours,

(Orig. Sgd.) J. W. LONG

Jerry W, Long
District Engineer

cC:
NMOCC, Aztec, MM+~







